
Hello boys 
and girls!

As September arrives, it's time to say 
goodbye to the long summer days 
and all the fun we had during our 
holidays. Think back to the warm 
sunshine, splashing in the water, 
and the adventures we enjoyed with 
family and friends. Those memories 
will stay with us, making us smile 

even when the days start to 
get cooler.
This summer, we were 

also inspired by the 
amazing Irish athletes 
who competed in the 
Olympics. Their hard 
work, dedication, and 
sportsmanship remind 
us that with faith and 
effort, we can achieve 
great things. Just like 
them, we can set goals 
for ourselves, whether 
it's learning something 

new or being kinder to 
others.
As the leaves begin 

to change and the 
air gets crisper, we 
know that autumn 

is here. It's a time for 
new beginnings, like 

New Beginnings
and Fond Memories
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starting a new school year. Returning 
to school means seeing old friends and 
making new ones, learning exciting things, 
and adjusting to new routines. Sometimes 
change can be hard, but it's also a chance to 
grow and discover new blessings.
So, as we say hello to the new season and 
goodbye to summer, let's remember to 
be grateful for the good times we've had 
and look forward to the new adventures 
ahead. God is with us every step of the way, 
helping us through the changes and giving 
us strength to face whatever comes our 
way.


